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We organized the sixth edition of AFRICA NOUVEAU on May 18, 2019 with 150 participants. Africa 

Nouveau is an event that brought together students from diverse backgrounds, who gathered to share joy 

and love. 

 

During the event, CARP members gave speeches inspired by the life and education of True Parents. In 

addition, various artistic performances showed the devotion and heart of filial piety towards the True 

Parents. The Japanese missionaries expressed their happy heart and a tender sadness of having to leave 

Benin after having served there for a year. The game Bingo marked the end of the event, projecting us to 

the upcoming edition. 

 

All the participants felt very good and charged with a new energy, becoming youth more committed to 

serving the Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 

 

 


